EED

FORT FRANCES POWER CORPORATION

April 21, 2016

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 26" Floor

Toronto, Ontario MA4P |E4

Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: Service Area Amendment Application between Fort Frances Power Corporation and Hydro
One Networks Inc.

Dear Ms, Walli:
Fort Frances Power Corporation ("FFPC™) is submitting the attached Service Area Amendment
application to propose a new service area boundary between FFPC and Hydro One Networks

Inc. (“Hydro One™)

Two (2) copies of this application have been submitted including a redacted copy for public use
to protect confidential customer information.

All of which is respectfully submitted for the Board’s consideration

Sincerely:
Oy Gt

Joerg Ruppenstein
President & CEO
Fort Frances Power Corporation

Att.

320 Portage Avenue, Fort Frances, Ontario P9A 3P9 Phone: 807-274-9291 Fax: 807-274-9375 email:ffpc@fort-frances.com



